Mr. Juan T. Trippe, President Pan American Airways 135 Bast 42nd Street New York, N. T.

Dear Juan:

In digging into an accumulation of unanswered mail last night I ran across your letter
enclosing the various first-day airmail covers
in connection with the South American trip, for
which please accept my thanks. I am turning them
over to Amon Junior for his collection and I am
sure he will be delighted, as I am.

I have been so bogged down since we returned from this wonderful trip that I am not sure whether I have written a letter thanking you for your gracious hospitality in adding the "top-notcher" to the many trips that I have had the pleasure of making with you since the original jaunt to South America in 1934. In any event, if I have already thanked you, it will not be amiss to thank both you and Betty, and all your associates, for the great attention, time and expense you devoted to the welfare of your guests.

I was happy to see the Overseas deal closed up and hope it will work out to the convenience and benefit of all parties concerned.

With best wishes,

Sincerely.